January 27, 2016
Dear Parents,


It’s book report time! Our genre for the month of February is HISTORICAL FICTION. Historical fiction books tell a story that is set in the past and usually created after a significant historical event. Some series examples are Dear America, I Survived, and Magic Tree House. There are many others.
Please help your child find a “good fit” historical fiction book by Monday, February 1st. Send that book to school with him/her to be approved by me. The book should read at home during Bulldog log reading time. Please try to talk to your child about his/her book and discuss the reading. Talking about books greatly improves comprehension. It can also be read at school, during silent reading time, but wouldn’t depend on just that time to get the book finished. 

         After the book is finished, your child will create a shoebox diorama. She/he will choose a part of the story that shows the historical event the story is based on. You may paint your background, make paper objects to complete your scene or use other materials.  After completing your diorama, write a well-developed description of the scene you have chosen and EXPLAIN why you think that is important to the story. This description should be glued on the back of the shoebox. Others should look at your work and will be interested and want to learn more about the story!

Book reports will be due Monday, February 29th. They can be turned in early. If you have any questions, please give me a call. 

Thank you,

Katie Duray

